

#### PTA Newsletter 3/23/22

Message from Fairview District 72 - March 23, 2022



#### Fairview PTA Newsletter 3/23/22

Dear Parents and Guardians,

## **Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 2022:**

We have been so lucky here at District 72 and so much of that is because of our teachers.

This year we are hosting a FIESTA in honor of our teachers! Taco truck, churros and pinatas filled with gift cards are just SOME of the ways we decided to spoil them. This is where I need your help. We need gift card donations. Unlike years past we have decided to streamline things and really focus on the things teachers enjoy most.

Below is a sign-up genius. Please think about donating a card or two or three ... WHATEVER you can do is appreciated.

The event is on Friday, April 29th and we will be collecting donations in our school office starting March 24th through April 22nd. Please put your name, child's name, and grade on each envelope. We will have a drop box at the front office for your convenience.

# Contact Antonia Kasalo Terihaj with any questions! We appreciate all the wonderful families!

Fairview South Elementary PTA: Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 2022 (signupgenius.com)

#### **DEI Committee:**

The PTA Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion committee would like to celebrate the diversity of our Fairview community. We are looking for families who are willing to be featured in our new "Families of Fairview" newsletter spotlight. Whether you've lived in Skokie for three

decades or three weeks, we'd love to share your family's story and connect our community. If you are interested or would like to learn more, please fill out this **form**.

## **Multicultural Night:**

## \*\*\*\*\*\* NEW DATE\*\*\*\*\*\*

We would like to celebrate Fairview South's diversity, at Multicultural Night, on Friday, **May 6th**, from 6-8pm, in the Fairview South Big Gym.

## <u>Please take a moment to fill out this survey about Multicultural Night, at your convenience.</u>

There are five main ways to participate. Please keep in mind, you do not have to do all of them. You can choose 1 or more. Choose whatever feels most comfortable to you and your family, even if it is only number 5.

- 1) Set-up table display
- 2) Peform a special talen
- 3) Bring food to share
- 4) Dress up for the parade
- 5) Attend and experience the diversity (even if you are unable to do options 1-4)

### Multicultural Night Flyer

You DO NOT NEED TO participate in options 1-4, to participate in option 5.

Please consider volunteering as much, or as little, as is possible for your family. We will be providing a sign-up sheet in the weeks to come. We will also try to link you with another family that shares the same country and/or culture as you, if that is something you would prefer.

Examples of a couple of years ago:





If you have any questions, please contact Kejal Shah and Steve Larenas, at pta@fairview72.com.

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.